Members,

We have scheduled four more fishing outings for the months of August
and September at the Cape Henlopen S. P. beach between the fishing
pier and the Cape Shores Pier to the west. The start time will be 6:30 PM
for each evening. The events are scheduled to coincide with high water.
They are as follows:

Monday Aug. 17 (High tide at 8:18 PM)
Monday Aug. 31 (High tide at 8:35 PM)
Tue. Sept. 15 (High tide at 7:51 PM)
Mon. Sept. 28 (High tide at 7:29 PM)

Hopefully, this advance notice will encourage even more participation
than the good turnouts we have been seeing for our last couple of
outings, where 25 or so anglers have participated.

Best Regards,

SFAoD Board of Directors



